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REACH - Regulation (EG) 1907/2006

Dear Madam or Sir,
we refer to the required declaration and inform you as follows:

Your enquiry relates to Article 33 of the REACH Regulation. To enable B.E.G. to provide you with a
legally binding statement, we will in turn contact all our suppliers and enquire about the SVHC status
(candidate list, "Substances of Very High Concern”). The suppliers are asked about the presence of
SVHC candidate substances that are contained in a concentration of more than 0.1 percent by mass.
They are asked to provide the B.E.G. with sufficient information. As a minimum, they must state the
name of the substance and how the safe handling of the substance can be ensured.

As part of the notifications from our suppliers, we have made entries in the SCIP database provided by
the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA). We have passed on the information in accordance with Article
33 of the REACH Regulation in the context of the supply chain. You are welcome to access this data via
the portal. If you need our support, we will be happy to help you.

In future, our suppliers must also inform us without being asked if the articles or partial articles they
supply contain (at least) one SVHC substance in a concentration of more than 0.1 percent by mass. We
always report this information (as well as further details) to the ECHA immediately and up to date as
part of SCIP. Even if SCIP is perceived as a "huge bureaucracy”, we have decided in favour of this
approach. The list of over 200 SVHC substances ("substances of very high concern"} can be found on
the ECHA website. A number of substances are added to the list every six months.

With reference to the notifications to the ECHA, we confirm at the present time that the products
supplied by us do not contain any substances listed under Article 59 of Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006
in a concentration of more than 0.1% by weight.

Yours sincerely,

Lindlar, 14.02.2024

Marion Miiller Marcel Kellermann
Compliance Officer Head of Technical Sales
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